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A Gift That Makes
A Difference

(NAPSA)—One holiday gift
that can keep on giving all
through the New Year is a tax-
deductible contribution, in honor
of that special person on your gift
list. Many people are choosing an
organization that’s been providing
guide dogs, free of charge, to blind
people for more than 50 years.

The Guide Dog Foundation
provides Second Sight® to people
who are blind or visually im-
paired, through the use of guide
dogs. The person you are honor-
ing with your contribution will
receive a special note, explaining
how the gift will help provide a
guide dog to enhance the life of a
blind person.

Donations, which help ensure
the success of the Foundation’s
programs and services, can also be
made:

• In memory of a loved one or
friend

• In celebration of a special
occasion—graduation, birthday,
anniversary

• Just because you care about
helping people who are blind.

For more information, call the
Foundation at (800)548-4337; or
visit www.guidedog.org. Donations
can be made by check, credit card, or
online at the Foundation’s Web site.

Help provide a free guide dog
for a blind person through a
donation in honor of a loved one.

(NAPSA)—Living in space is
not just all work and no play.
Astronauts who live aboard the
International Space Station for
several months at a time find fun
an essential ingredient to the
quality of life.

What are some of the fun
things astronauts do in space?
Normal things like watching
movies (Alien is a big favorite),
playing cards and talking with
their families. 

One day Astronaut Peggy
Whitson, Expedition Five flight
engineer, enjoyed watching two
Russian crew members trying to
play soccer in zero gravity. At one
point they did a long volley of
passing the ball between them-
selves bouncing it off their heads.
Whitson was having problems
holding the camera still, she was
laughing so hard.

In one of Peggy Whitson’s let-
ters home, she writes, “On the
ground there is a group that pro-
vides psychological support to us
before, during and after the mis-

sion. They are the ones that
arrange for us to get news, photos,
and movies. We knew that Sergey
would be having a birthday on
orbit, so they arranged to send up
‘happy birthday’ banners, kazoos,
a singing candle, party hats and
cupcakes on the Progress vehicle
that arrived in June.” 

In the same letter, Whitson
writes: “You know the saying
about everyone putting his or her
pants on one leg at a time. It does-
n’t apply here! In space it’s quite
easy to put your pants on both
legs at a time.”

Inside the space station, crew
members have numerous windows
they can look out. Astronauts often
comment on their fascination and
awe as they look at the Earth spin
beneath them with its multiple
shades and textures. Sunsets and
sunrises are also very spectacular,
occurring every 45 minutes above
the Earth’s atmosphere. 

For more information about life
on the International Space Shuttle,
visit http://spaceflight.nasa.gov. 

On International Space Station,
It’s Not All Work And No Play

Onboard the International Space Station crew members have many
opportunities to relax and play. They have an exercise bike, a treadmill
and play an occasional game of zero-gravity soccer.

(NAPSA)—Paying bills online
is the fast and easy way to go for a
growing number of consumers
these days. Consider the following
statistics*:

• By the end of 2002, the num-
ber of households that bank online
is expected to reach 24.3 million
—nearly double the number of
households as the end of 2000.

• By 2006, more than 50 mil-
lion households will view bills
online and 52 million households
will pay at least one bill online. 

Convenience is one of the main
drivers of the increased number of
people paying bills online. Using
the Web to pay bills saves time
and money and can be done from
anywhere, not just at home or the
office. With today’s easy-to-use bill
pay services, getting payments set
up is a breeze, as is making sure
the money gets there on time—
sparing consumers late fees and
hassles. 

Consumers also can set up
reminders to be notified when
bills are due, as well as establish
automatic, recurring bills. 

“No longer do I have checks
sitting in my mailbox for anyone
to steal—nor do I face the alter-
native of having to run to a post
office every time I want to mail a
check,” said Liz Pulliam Weston,
personal finance expert at MSN
Money, in a recent article. “Most
of all, I like the security and the
certainty of online bill payment.
That may surprise consumers
who have never used it, since
those who stil l  pay by check
often say they’re concerned about
security or glitches that could
prevent their bills from being
paid. But I’ve found online bill
payment to be more secure and
less glitch-prone than regular
mail.”

Furthermore, consumers are
increasingly turning to financial
portals, such as MSN Money, for
bill pay, as they offer full-featured,
“pay anyone” services, along with
the ability to manage accounts
from multiple financial institu-
tions, set up and track a budget,
and monitor spending habits—all
in one place.  

To try the convenience of online
bill paying, Microsoft offers con-
sumers three useful ways to get
started:

• With the purchase of Micro-
soft Money Deluxe 2003 personal
finance software, consumers get
one year of free bill pay through
MSN

• Subscribers to the new MSN
8 Internet Access service can use
the MSN Money Plus personal
finance service to pay bills with
950 merchants online for no addi-
tional cost  

• MSN Money (money.msn.com)
offers consumers three months of
free bill pay, in addition to three
plans to accommodate a variety of
financial needs.

More Consumers Turn To Online Bill Payment
For Convenient Way To Manage Finances

Enjoy the convenience of
online bill-paying without high
fees. It’s easy, fast and safe, say
experts.

* Jupiter Research, 2002

(NAPSA)—Over 50 percent of
Americans don’t take their med-
ication as directed. You can take
the National Association of Chain
Drug Stores Pharmacy Care Quiz
at www.GetRxHealthy.com to
check your medication IQ and get
instant tips on how to partner
with your pharmacist to improve
your health. 

By investing in new technolo-
gies, the coal-based electricity
industry has been able to improve
environmental quality while con-
tinuing to supply low-cost electric-
ity. In many ways, coal makes
low-cost electricity possible. The
price paid for electricity depends
largely on fuel costs. Abundant
supplies of American coal help
keep coal prices remarkably low
and stable. Unlike other fossil
fuels used for electricity genera-
tion, coal prices have changed lit-
tle since the 1980s. To learn more
about the role coal plays in U.S.
environmental policy, visit
www.ceednet.org.

For the second consecutive
year, the country’s most talented
canines will compete for $250,000

prize money at the nationally
televised AKC/Eukanuba Nat-
ional Invitational Championship.
Presented by The American Ken-
nel Club (AKC) and The Iams
Company, the show will air on
Animal Planet Saturday, Jan. 25,
2003. Dog shows combine the
thrill of competition with the joy
of watching beautiful show dogs
in action. Because they offer a lit-
tle something for everyone, their
popularity has skyrocketed—with
the number of dogs competing in
shows jumping from 40,000 in
1930 to more than 1.5 million in
2001. To find out more about dog
shows, visit www.akc.org or www.
eukanuba.com.

(NAPSA)—For maximum skin
protection, during cold weather,
apply a vitamin-enriched moistur-
izer in the morning right after a
shower or bath, which allows the
moisturizer to be sealed into the
skin as it dries. It’s also a good
idea to reapply moisturizing prod-
ucts after lunch and any time
your skin feels tight and dry.
Applying moisturizer at bedtime
helps seal in moisture. A three-
times-a-day regimen is even more
important for your lips, the most
exposed and unprotected part of
your body. Apply a protective lip
balm, such as Blistex Lip Balm
with SPF 15, upon waking, at

night and throughout the day. To
discover what your lips are miss-
ing, or for additional information
about Blistex products and impor-
tant lip care, visit the Web site at
www.Blistex.com.

The grunt is a fish named for
the grunting sounds it makes
when removed from the water.

Some people keep hedgehogs
as pets to get rid of insects and
other house pests.

***
Don’t dress a simple idea in complicated language.

—Edwin Newman
***




